
 
1 September 2020 
 

Dear members of the Delany College Community 
 
I am delighted to announce that the current Acting Principal of Delany College Granville, Paul 
Easton, has been appointed as substantive Principal of the College, effective immediately. Paul 
has been in his current role since the beginning of 2020.  
 
In the relatively short time that he has been in this role, Paul has developed a close connection 
with the Delany school community. He is a passionate and collaborative educational leader, 
committed to ensuring students have an experience of school that is fulfilling and equips them 
with the skills they need for life beyond school. Paul has already initiated a host of exciting 
learning and school community initiatives that are building the College’s presence and 
reputation within the local community. I know that he sees an exciting future for Delany College.  
 
Paul has previously been the Director Performance at Catholic Education Diocese of 
Parramatta (2015 to 2017) and held leadership and teaching roles in Brisbane Catholic schools. 
In 2018 and 2109, Paul worked as an Educational Consultant. He holds a Masters of 
Educational Leadership, a Bachelor of Economics and a Graduate Diploma in Law.  
 
I know you will join with me in congratulating Paul on his appointment as Principal of Delany 
College. I particularly thank Fr Andrew Bass for his continued support, particularly during the 
recruitment process.  
 
Finally, thank you for your continued support of the College and for choosing a Catholic 
education for your child. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Christine Howe 
Relieving Executive Director 
Catholic Education  
Diocese of Parramatta 

 


